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TOWN OF BETHEL RECEIVES GRANT FUNDING FROM THE  

NYS ENVIRONMENTAL FACILITIES CORPORATION 

 

Bethel, NY, October 16, 2015 – The Town of Bethel, with the assistance of KC 

Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C. (KC) as Town of Bethel Town Engineers, has 

successfully applied for and received two zero-interest loans from the Clean Water State 

Revolving Fund (CWSRF) section of the New York State Environmental Facilities 

Corporation (NYSEFC) for the Town. 

 

This refinancing of approximately $3.5 million in loans, which are presently at market 

rates and will now be interest-free for up to 30 years, will allow the Town of Bethel to 

realize important savings on 2 critical projects for the Town’s wastewater infrastructure. 

 

The first project is the Phases 1 and 2 rehabilitation of the Kauneonga Lake Sewer 

Collection System, which was constructed in the 1940s and is in need of repair. The 

second project is the construction of a new septage receiving station to supplement the 

Town’s wastewater plant’s organic processes and bring the plant up to optimal working 

condition. Both projects were designed and constructed by KC, and the loans are 

expected to close in December of this year. 

 

“This critical funding from the NYSEFC will allow the Town of Bethel to complete 

projects needed to ensure that our community has an affordable, sturdy, and sustainable 

wastewater system that will last for generations,” said Town of Bethel Supervisor Mr. 

Daniel Sturm. 

 

# # # 

 

To contact Town of Bethel Supervisor Mr. Daniel Sturm, please visit 

www.town.bethel.ny.us or call (845) 583-4350 ext. 12. 

 

About KC Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C.  

KC Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C. (KC) is a leading provider of consulting 

services, including municipal engineering and grant administration, and has served both 

public and private clients throughout the Mid-Hudson Region for over 60 years. Our 

success and longevity can be credited to our highly trained and licensed staff of engineers 

and land surveyors. KC has several locations, including offices in Circleville, New York 

City, and Poughkeepsie, NY as well as in Denville, NJ. For more information, visit 

www.kcepc.com or contact Alyssa Watkins at (845) 673-3210. 
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